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PB20.7 Information Adopted   

Update on the Implications for the City of Toronto of the Province’s
delay in Implementing Bill 108

Board Decision
The Toronto Preservation Board received the Item, for information.

Decision Advice and Other Information
Mary MacDonald, Senior Manager, Heritage Preservation, Urban Design, City Planning,
provided an update on delay of the implementation of the Proposed New Ontario Heritage
Act Regulations and the implications for the City of Toronto.

Origin
(January 28, 2021) Letter from the Chair, Toronto Preservation Board

Summary
A brief update on the implications for the City of Toronto of the Province’s delay in
implementing Bill 108, Amendments to the Ontario Heritage Act.
 

Background Information
(January 28, 2021) Letter from the Chair, Toronto Preservation Board - Update on the
Implications for the City of the Province’s delay in Implementing Bill 108
(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2021/pb/bgrd/backgroundfile-162984.pdf)

http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2021/pb/bgrd/backgroundfile-162984.pdf

